
 
All Classical Public Media, Inc. 

211 SE Caruthers Street 

Portland, OR   97214 

June 9, 2020 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

445 12th Street SW, Room TW-A325 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

RE: Renewal of Experimental Request 20190708ABJ for KQHR, FCC Facility ID # 175508, The Dalles, OR. 

 

This report is provided to support the request to continue the captioned KQHR Experimental 

Authorization, which authorizes operation at -10 dBc on the lower IBOC digital sideband and -12 dBc on 

the upper. 

The author has had personal experience with the station for more than two years, having served as 

consultant throughout that time, and acting Chief Operator from time to time as required. 

I have personally observed that the digital signal as authorized is significantly more reliable than the 

analog signal along Interstate 84 and US Route 14 from east of Cascade Locks to east of The Dalles; in 

the communities of Bingen and White Salmon in Washington; and in Hood River and The Dalles in 

Oregon. (The Dalles is the Principal Community for KQHR.) These observations were taken in many 

different vehicles over a time span of more than two years. 

KQHR has now amassed well over 24,000 hours of operation in asymmetrical hybrid mode. Not a single 

complaint of interference has been lodged with the licensee. All Classical Public Media continues to 

monitor the operation to ensure that it remains within the authorized parameters. 

Thank you, 

 

David J. Doherty 

Technical Consultant 


